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Re: Crossing a road safely 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week in our PSHE lesson we are learning about how to keep ourselves safe 
when crossing a road. To support this, we will take the children to the front of 
school to model, discuss and practice how to safely cross a road.  
 
Consent for this event is covered under the regular visit consent form. If you have 
already signed this form you do not need to take any further action. If you do not 
wish for your child to take part, please let me know.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss French  
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